
The oldest little league in the City of Albuquerque, 

Mile High Little League, is home to families from all over 

District 9. Working with the President and the Board of 

Mile High, Councilor Harris and the City of Albuquerque 

are designing a Master Plan that will outline 

improvements to the park over the next twenty years. 

From the newest addition to the park, the concession 

stand, to the new field designs, this historic landmark 

will get a new life as it continues to serve families for 

generations to come. We are excited to announce that 

we are moving to the next phase which is repaving the 

parking lot and landscaping the grounds. This phase 

should be complete before the spring season starts back 

up next year. Please see the copy of the Master Plan for 

more information. 


